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Mathematrix is a Biannual Newsletter from the Department of Mathematics, JSSATE 

Noida. It was Launched in April 2022. Its purpose lies in encouraging creative thoughts, 

power of expressions, and helping students to understand the importance and value of 

mathematics so that they comprehend, learn and grow in every dimension relating to 

the subject. It endeavours to provide sufficient content to our enthusiastic learners and 

would eventually help them to create and sustain their interest in the vast arena of 

Mathematics.  

 

 

 


